Wassaic Fire District

P.O. Box 176
Wassaic, New York 12592
(845) 373-7028

February 3, 2015

To whom it may concern:

This correspondence is confirmation the Wassaic Fire District has reviewed the
revised Silo Ridge site plan and specifically Ridgeline Drive and Oak Tree Lane in the
south portion of the site located within the Wassaic Fire District. The two (2) 50’ turn-
outs proposed along Ridgeline Drive, the 50’ turnout along Oak Tree Lane, and the
hammerheads near the end of both roads, satisfy this departments’ needs for access,
staging and circulation. We have been informed the hammerheads will have “No
Parking” signs. Understanding the 2 roads identified above are longer than 1,500°,
have fire hydrants every 300’ +/-, and have the above turn-outs and hammerheads,
please let this letter serve as confirmation the layout is acceptable for our needs.

We also have reviewed and approve the fire hydrant specification of the Mueller
Super Centurion 250 with the 5 Storz connection, the 18’ pavement road width,
unpaved shoulder and that no road grades will exceed 13%.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

/| John P. Kelleher
District Chief
Wassaic Fire Company



